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Park and Library days as well 
as children’s names have 

been deleted for the website 

version of the newsletter, 

contact the school if you 

need details. 
 

NEW YEAR 
Welcome to the New Year, 2012!  We 

are looking forward to a great year 

with you and your children.  We want 

to wish all of our families a happy, 

healthy and prosperous new year! 
 

Thank you to all the families who 

were able to donate gifts for the 

children being served by the Child 

Abuse Prevention Program. 

 

HELP PASS THE WORD 
Earn $100 tuition credit for each 

referral that pays the registration fee 

and at least one month tuition. 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Scholastic Book Club 

Last month we received 193 bonus 

points to be used towards books and 

other materials for the school.   
 

January Book orders are due 
Thursday the 12th.  
 

February book orders will be sent 

home the week of January 30th  and  

are due Wednesday, February 8th.   
 

Please drop your order form and 

payment in the box in the office or 

order online at: 
www.scholastic.com/parentordering 

(Class User Name: 

childrensvillagepreschool and 

Passward: Orange) 

 

 

School Closed 
School will be CLOSED for Staff In-

Service and in honor of Martin Luther 

King Jr. Day on Monday, January 

16th.  

 

 

Field Trip - Bounce U 
Tuesday the 31st  is our trip to Bounce 

U. This trip is open to rooms 1, 3, 5, 

and 6 only. Children must have fully 

mastered the potty learning process 

unless accompanied by an adult. 
 

Bounce U is located in Orange. While 

at Bounce U, the children will have 

an opportunity to work their large 

muscles by exploring the indoor 

bounce facility. 
 

Feel free to visit the Bounce U 

website at: 

http://www.bounceu.com/party-

places-for-kids/california/orange/ 
 

The cost is $20/child and $13/adult. 

Payment can be made by check, 

cash or by using your Tuition Express 

account.  
 

To sign up: pay and pick up a 

permission slip from the office by 
Wednesday the 25th.  

 

 

PROGRAM HOURS 
We are governed by the 

Department of Social Services and 

we are required to follow strict 

guidelines regarding ratio. We staff 

teachers according to our 

enrollment in order to meet these 

ratios.  

 

* Half day program starts at 8:45am 

and ends at 11:45am.  

 

*Core program starts between 

8:30/9:00am and ends at 3:00pm.  

 

Extra hours are available upon 

request and based on availability. 

Please see office staff for more 

information.  

 
 
 
 

REMINDERS 
* The front drive way is for quick three (3) 

minute drop offs. Please pull all the way 

forward and to one side. If you want to 

stay and play with your child, please 

park in the front 20 minute parking on 

the street or in the back parking lot. 
 

* Reminder, do not park on the street 

Thursday mornings due to street 

sweeping. 
 

* Your child needs a complete set of 

weather appropriate clothes in their 

cubby (jacket, pants, etc), diapers & 

wipes if needed, and an emergency 

kit. 
 

WHERE TO GO 
The Orange Empire Railway Museum 

(OERM) is a railroad museum founded in 

1956 and is located in Perris, California. 

The museum also operates a heritage 

railroad on the museum grounds. The 

collection focuses on Southern 

California's railroad history and houses 

the largest collection of Pacific Electric 

Railway rolling stock in the world. 
 

Please call the museum before you 

head out to make sure they are open 

and to get the most updated 

information on seasonal events. 

The Museum’s website is: 

http://www.oerm.org/ 
Taken from: familydaysout.com 

 

LOOKING INTO FEBRUARY 
* Friday, February 10th Kid’s Night Out  
 

* School Closed Monday, February 20th 

for President’s Day 


